
Loose Primary School PTA Summer Festival 

Saturday 16th September, 1pm – 4:30pm  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are starting the school year with our Summer Festival on the school field on Saturday 16 th September from 

1pm to 4:30pm. 

 

To enable this event to run smoothly, we would greatly appreciate any help in running a stall. Shifts will be 

from 12-1:30pm,1:30-3pm or 3-5pm. We also need lots of helpers from 10am to help set up gazebos/put up 

tables etc. If you are able to help on the day, even for a short while, please email loosepta@yahoo.co.uk by 

Tuesday 12th September. Thank you!  

 

We have a fantastic event lined up with lots of live music and fun and games. So bring a picnic blanket/camping 

chairs and come on down. All stalls will be taking cash payments only, with a card machine and/or cash at the 

bar!! 

 

Entry by donation please. 

Non-Uniform day – Friday 15th September 

The school are allowing pupils to come to school in their own clothes on Friday 15th September in exchange for 

a donation to the festival. We are giving a guide below for items to be brought in by each year group. This is 

only a guide, if your unable to provide an item stated for your child’s year group, please feel free to bring in an 

alternative item from the list. 

 

YEAR R, YEAR 1 & YEAR 2 – Chocolate (e.g bars, biscuits, cakes) NO NUTS 

YEAR 3, YEAR 4, YEAR 5 & YEAR 6 – Lucky Jars (clean lidded jars, filled with small toys and/or wrapped 

sweets 

 

**Due to their popularity with the children, any extra Lucky Jars would be welcome** 

 

There will be an ‘Honesty Table’ at the festival for which we also welcome any donations (e.g small toys, 

games or books in good condition) 

 

All donations to be brought into school on Friday 15th September. 

 

If you would like any further information, please do contact us at loosepta@yahoo.co.uk 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Loose Primary School PTA 
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